
TRENTON METRO AREA LOCAL 

UNION UPDATE 

July 3rd, 2022 

 

Management has notified the Union that the NEW SIPS 

machine installation date will be August 13th, 2022 with 

an expected burn in date of August 22nd, 2022.  

 

The Local Negotiations have concluded. There is a copy 

of the New LMOU on the Local Union Website 

TMAL1020.com for anyone that wants to look at them. 

 

The last day to purchase tickets for the Trenton Metro 

Area Local Union Picnic is July 9th, 2022. Unfortunately, 

there will be no exceptions to this date because we 

need to give Liberty Lakes a final head count on July 

10th, 2022. 

 

 


